
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name James Lovell

Address 11 De La Warr End,Banbury,OX16 1HD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to the development of houses in the field opposite my house. Before I 
purchased my property I looked into whether there were any planning applications in place 
for the field in question. There weren't, hence me purchasing my property. The fact it had a 
bridleway/established green buffer, and the fact that Hanwell is only one field away from us, 
I felt confident that the field would never be developed. Not only will it create years worth of 
noise, air and visual pollution for us but it is removing vital green space used for leisure by 
myself and the community of Hanwell Chase. Additionally I do not want to see the idyllic 
village of Hanwell being swallowed up by Banbury. We need to conserve village communities, 
their history and their heritage. Additionally we need to preserve green space. Also within 
Banbury their are multiple areas that could be used for housing developments that are 
simply left as wasteland/ derelict sites. In both instances these attract anti social behaviour 
and crime. Are we not better redeveloping these spaces?
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